

**SEMI Committee USA Fencing
Meeting, Thursday, February 20, 2025, 8:30 PM
Agenda V1.**

CALL TO ORDER

Meeting Facilitator: Kathy Walters

Roll Call:

Approval of Committee Minutes from last meeting in January

NEW BUSINESS

- 1. Debrief of February JOs**
- 2. Update on March NAC**
- 3. Warehouse cleanup progress**
- 4. Remote/Machine numbering**
- 5. Name/Country and NCAA requirements for uniforms**
- 6. Action Items from last meeting:**
 - a. Glen will follow up with Absolute and BG about long term storage stuff at Tiffan.**
 - b. David Blake will return a WSG remote to Gary at Capital Clash.**
 - c. Kathy will send David Blake the list of items mentioned for the All Armorers Zoom meeting.**
 - d. David will reach out to NCAA for NCAA rule clarification**
 - e. Brian will rewrite his proposal.**
 - f. Ron needs to load - Two cases with weights and shims, JOs Awards, and wheelchair frames.**

ANNOUNCEMENTS

- 1) Proposed Next meeting date: March 13, 2025**

ADJOURN